
May 30, 2024 

To our valued customers, 

Effective July 1st, 2024, we will be increasing prices on our branded products depending on the category and 

product. This increase is the result of CPI, labour costs and foreign exchange. 

The brands that are impacted include but are not limited to Marley, Mother Parkers, Distinctively Yours, Higgins 

& Burke, Classic Southern, Wolfgang Puck and Martinson. 

Your account lead will provide you with updated pricing information as soon as possible. 

Regards, 

Kim Cunningham 
Chief Commercial Officer 
Mother Parker’s Tea and Coffee 
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